ACBN Executive Council Meeting
March 6, 2023 7:30pm

President Mark Bulger called the meeting to order at 7:38p.m. Present was Mark Bulger, Chris Brennfoerder, Jim Jirak, Dale Oviatt, Barb Epworth and guest Amber Steet.

The purpose for the meeting was to provide convention plenary updates.

Jim reported he had reached out to Carlos to secure interest on an NCBVI update. Carlos is available. Jim also reached out to Kim Armstrong at NCECBVI to confirm interest on providing the membership an update surrounding the school for the blind in Nebraska City. She is unavailable. Amber informed the board she had posted on Facebook a request for donations for a cake walk/fund raising event. Mark had reached out to Tracy Grothe and requested she present a program on necessary steps on returning to business as normal following the COVID-19 Pandemic. Mark also discussed the possibility on having the new NCBVI Center Supervisor present as well as the possibility of the Omaha Percussionist Society to perform an interactive program. Other possibilities included the new library director of TBBS in Lincoln, someone from Cox Communications to discuss the benefits of the Affordable Connectivity Program and Becca Jerde  from Radio Talking Book.

Discussion then turned toward length of the day, the catering menu and registration costs, which will all be further pursued on the March 13 call at 7:30p.m.

The meeting adjourned at 8:14p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Jim Jirak
Recording Secretary
